
The September meeting of the Starke County Amateur Radio Club was called to order at 7:05 p.m. on 

the 15th.   There were 21 members. 

Officer’s reports were given as follows: 

Randy reminded us of Radioville on Saturday the 17th, a breakfast at 7 at Fingerhut. Bring your own 

chairs.  Picnic is Sunday the 18th at the North Judson Park 12 noon, Shelter 2. Bring a dish and drinks. 

 Treasurer report from Janet was we have a balance as of $757.48. 

Tony advised that he had purchased the Signallink and cable for the club radio. 

Old Business:   

Radioville - bring drinks, a dish and chairs.  

Christmas dinner will be December 5th 4:30 p.m. at the Wooden Nickel. 

October 20th meeting will be the Auction. 10% goes to Club. 

 

New business: 

Oct 23rd is the next foxhunt. In November there will be a no competition foxhunt on the order of a 

search and rescue  exercise. This will be used for the ARES SET. 

Randy suggested a storage tote for the all of the equipment. This voted on in a previous meeting and 

approved to be purchased.  He then brought up that we should consider purchasing insurance for all the 

equipment we now have. Discussion followed and this item was table. 

It was mentioned that Lake County Hamfest was October 8th at the fairgrounds. 

Break and then the presentation of 3Y0X dxpedition film. 

The raffle brought in $13.00. 

Meeting was adjourned via motion 9:05. 


